
  

  

SOUTH AFRICAN GOVERNMENT OFFICE 
- WORLD TRADE CENTRE - 

      

30 November 1993 

Head of the Administration ¥ 

Multi-Party Negotiating Process 

World Trade Centre 

Dear Dr Eloff 

RECOMMENDATIONS FORMULATED FOR SUBMISSION BY THE SOUTH 

AFRICAN GOVERNMENT AND THE AFRICAN NATIONAL CONGRESS 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE TECHNICAL COMMITTEE ON 

CONSTITUTIONAL ISSUES 

1 Attached is a submission by the South African Government and the ANC 

entitled "recommendations formulated for submission to the Technical 

Committee on Constitutional Issues: 30 November 1993". 

2. Kindly transmit the document for immediate attention to the Technical 

Committee on Constitutional Issues. 

Yours sincerely 

g OuAleq Tl 
G RNMED (CE: WORLD TRADE CENTRE   
 



  

  

  

30 November 1993 
In bilateral discussions between the South African Government and the African 
National Congress the following recommendations were formulated for submission 
to the Technical Committee on Constitutional Issues. This is a preliminary draft 
and both parties may propose modifications.   
  

The schedule should be carefully checked by the constitutional committee to 

ensure that there are no Qmissions and that no legislation is being repealed 

which is needed in the interim period. 

The Chief Justice and President of the Constitutional Court must be sworn in 

before the President. (Section 201(4) should be amended accordingly). 

Regarding section 61(3), effect has not yet been given to the bilateral 

agreement. 

Provision must be made for: 

. the-alteration of the number of seats allocated to provinces in Parliament 

and provincial legislatures in the event of boundary changes or 

provinces appearing or disappearing, and 

. elections for such new provinces. 

The phrase "the protection of the environment” should be inserted in clause 

126(3)(d) between the words "economic unity," and "the promotion of". 
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